
 

 

 
 

PARISH ASSEMBLY 
   
An Assembly of the Principals and Electors of the Parish of Trinity was duly convened and 
held in the Parish Hall on Thursday 9th December 2021 at 7.30 pm for the following business:   
   
 

In accordance with Article 32 of the Rates (Jersey) Law 2005 to elect a member of the 

Assessment Committee to serve for three years from 1st January 2022, a current member 

having resigned with effect on 31st December 2021.  

 

Apologies were received from Centenier J Howell.  
  
The Minutes of the previous meeting having been made available in hard copy prior to the 
commencement of the Assembly were taken as read and adopted on the proposition of Mr 
R Hassell and seconded by Mrs R Parker.  
  
The Connétable welcomed those attending and explained to the Assembly that a vacancy for 
the role of member of the Assessment Committee i.e. Rates Assessor had arisen following 
the recent resignation of Peter Colback from the role. 

 
Before asking for nominations, the Connétable thanked Peter Colback for his service to the 
Parish as a Rates Assessor.  

 
On the proposal of Mrs A Pryke and seconded by Mr R Hassell, Richard Parker was elected as 
a Rates Assessor and was warned to attend the Royal Court on Friday 17th December 2021 to 
take his oath of office.  

 
The Connétable took the opportunity to wish all Parishioners a healthy and happy Christmas 
and New Year. 
 
Mrs A Pryke, on behalf of the Assembly, thanked the Connétable for his work in the role 
throughout the year and asked that thanks be passed on to the rest of the Parish Team. 
 
There being no further business, the Connétable declared the meeting closed. 
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